From: Neil Whitton 
Sent: 23 February 2018 10:11
To: Caroline Ford
Cc: DC Support
Subject: 18/00220/F - OS Parcels 3309 And 4319 Adjoining And North Of Milton Road Adderbury 

Dear Caroline,

This department has no comments or objections to make on this change of use application. 

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton
[bookmark: _GoBack]Environmental Protection Officer
Environmental Health and Licensing 
Cherwell District Council and South Northamptonshire Council 
Tel - 01295 221623
Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk

